
Lake	Organization	

	 Chairperson’s	2020	Reports	

	

ByLaws	–	Dick	Maider	-	Chair	

	 An	amendment	will	be	proposed	at	the	upcoming	Board	meeting	to	address	
the	appointment	of	an	Acting	President	in	the	event	there	is	a	vacancy	in	the	office.	

	

Directory	–	Chris	Rohrs,	Chair	

	 The	2020	CLCA	Directory	is	nearing	completion	under	the	editorial	direction	
of	Cassandra	Lyons	and	will	be	mailed	to	members	by	early	July.	

	 In	addition	to	Cassie’s	great	design	skills,	Allen	Farber	has	been	an	invaluable	
contributor.	

	

Echo	(the	Lake	publication)	–	Mark	and	Christine	Moritz	-	Chairs	

	 “Hello	Canada	Lakers,	

	 					Hope	all	is	well	through	this	crazy	time	we	are	living	in.		Since	a	lot	has	
happened	the	Echo	is	running	late	this	year,	you	will	get	a	digital	copy	link	through	
your	email	prior	to	a	printed	copy.		Do	not	worry	a	printed	copy	will	be	coming	
soon.	

						 				We	have	also	had	a	delay	due	to	a	technical	issue	that	caused	a	problem	
with	emails,	we	have	lost	emails	mostly	containing	pictures	for	the	Echo,	primarily	
(Echoes,	Remembrances,	Photo	Contest).		We	are	requesting	that	anyone	who	
submitted	to	the	Echo,	please	resubmit.		Any	articles,	committee	reports,	echoes,	
remembrances,	etc.,	we	have	(missing	pictures).		To	be	sure	resend	and	feel	free	to	
update	them,	please	indicate	the	update	since	they	have	probably	been	edited.	

	 				Due	to	the	technical	issue	we	will	be	giving	a	final	deadline	for	Sunday	
morning,	June	7th.		This	is	an	opportunity	for	any	new	echoes	and	remembrances.”	

	

Legal	–	Dick	Maider	-	Chair	

	 There	are	no	pending	legal	matters.	

	

	



Nominating	Committee	–	Lois	Miller,	Chair	

	 This	year,	as	in	most	years,	we	are	looking	to	fill	the	Board	of	Directors	for	
the	CLCA.		If	you	are	willing	to	work	on	committees	ranging	from	web	updating	to	
fishing,	invasive	species,	etc.	and	help	make	important	decisions	for	our	
organization	you	may	want	to	consider	becoming	a	CLCA	Director.		The	CLCA	meets	
three	times	per	season	and	your	attendance	to	these	meetings	is	expected.		If	you	
would	be	willing	to	commit	and	would	like	to	be	considered	as	a	CLCA	Director	
please	contact	Lois	Miller	by	June	15.	

(518)-835-6703,	(585)-217-3058,	or	lmiller2004@hotmail.com	

	 	

													A	slate	of	Directors	will	be	selected	from	those	who	state	an	interest.		The	
slate	of	Directors	will	be	presented	and	voted	on	at	the	Annual	meeting,	via	Zoom.	

In	advance,	thank	you	for	your	interest	and	dedication	to	our	organization.	

	

Web	Committee	–	Allen	Farber,	Chair	

	 The	major	focus	this	past	winter	was	to	enhance	the	content	of	the	website.		
With	the	design	expertise	of	Dick	Loomis,	we	have	created	a	digital	version	available	
on	the	website	of	Barbara	McMartin’s	Caroga:		An	Adirondack	Town	Recalls	Its	
Past.		Several	other	pages	dedicated	to	the	history	of	postcards	related	to	the	lake	
were	created	or	supplemented.	

	 This	spring	the	emphasis	shifted	to	sending	out	newsletters	to	the	
membership	informing	them	of	the	situation	related	to	the	Covid	virus	outbreak.		
Since	the	majority	of	the	CLCA	events	have	been	canceled	this	season,	instead	of	the	
now	traditional	newsletters,	we	will	be	sending	out	emails	as	conditions	warrant	
updating	the	situation.	

	

Welcoming	Committee	–	Lois	Miller,	Chair	

	 Once	I	have	the	names	of	the	new	members	I	will	determine	if	I	can	greet	
them	while	remaining	socially	distanced???		Otherwise	we	may	have	to	wait	until	
next	year.	

	

	

	

	


